
MEMORANDUM 

 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

          PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 
DATE:  November 13, 2015 

TO:  Interested Parties 

FROM:  Janneth Lujan, Executive Secretary 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation Notice for the December 2, 2015 Bayside Design Review 
Committee Public Hearing 

 

 
The December 2, 2015 Bayside Design Review Committee Public Hearing has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the San Mateo Bayside Design Review Committee Public Hearing, is 
tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, January 6, 2015.  Please direct any questions 
regarding meeting dates and times to Erica Adams at eadams@smcgov.org. 
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